
The Year End Meeting of the Town of Cambridge, duly called and held the 30th day of 
December, 10:00 AM at the Town Hall, the following were present: 
  Supervisor William Watkins 
  Councilwoman Catherine Fedler 
  Councilman Robin McMurray 
  Councilman Gerald Skiff 
  Councilman Douglas Ford 
Others present:  Heather Greenawalt Town Clerk, Rani Bass, Ted Berndt, Robbie 
McIntosh 
 
Auditing of the Bills 
General  #261 – 282   $  3,488.46 
Highway  #171 – 177  $11,414.53 
 
Resolution #69  
Transfers 
Councilman Ford motioned, Seconded by Councilwoman Fedler to approve two transfers 
the first being from A1355.4 Assessor, Contractual $198.11 and A1990.4 Contingent in 
the amount of $792.89 to total $991.00 which was transferred to the A1355.2 Assessor, 
Equipment.  The second transfer was A1410.4 Town Clerk, Contractual to A1410.2 
Town Clerk, Equipment in the amount of $54.97. 
 
  Vote:  Ayes – 5  Noes – 0 
 
It was mentioned by Supervisor Watkins that the books be audited by January 20, 2014.  
Supervisor Watkins said that it was a pleasure working with everyone. 
 
Privilege of the Floor 
Ted Berndt a resident of the Town was present at the meeting and mentioned that a threat 
was brought against his family during the Election campaign.  He stated that it was 
possible that a member of the Board or the Clean Sweep Party was responsible.   
 
There being no further business before the Board the meeting was adjourned at 10:25 
AM. 
 
    Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
    Heather Greenawalt 
    Town Clerk/Town of Cambridge 
 
 
http://www.townofcambridgeny.org 


